[image: image2.wmf]
[image: image3.wmf][image: image4.wmf]
Shame!

Terry Adams suggested a picture of a clock, preferably ‘Big Ben’ to welcome the New Year’s Newsletter. Sorry Boss, this is the best my humble clip art collection can do. At least it says 

12 o’ Clock ! Happy New Year to you all, please stay as healthy as you can.

Now Dear Supporter, it’s time for:

A Quick Summary

The Fashion Show organised by Auxiliary Nurse Kerry Green of Cheltenham General Hospital not only produced more than £600 but made a hundred people aware of our existence and reminded everyone that fund raising can be fun!

The Annual Draw and the Cheese and Wine Party produced more than £800 and everyone who attended enjoyed it. Why don’t you come along next year?

Jo Astbury and Debbie Walker braved a chilly Beechwood Shopping Centre in Cheltenham on C.O.P.D. day with a stall of Chest Fund goodies and lots of leaflets. A lot more people were made aware of our existence as well as raising funds on the day.

Brenda and Jeff Sissons held a coffee morning at their home on Saturday 3rd December and raised a magnificent £300. (When will you hold your coffee morning?)
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One of our staunch supporters lost his beloved wife in November 2005 but in her memory he requested that donations in lieu of floral tributes should be made to the Gloucestershire Chest Fund. The donations totalled in excess of £2,000, many of them supported by Gift Aid Declarations. A magnificent tribute to a lovely lady.
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Doreen Roberts Award 2005

The Trustees were delighted to present the Doreen Roberts Award to Mrs Iris Lewis of Haresfield Farm, Stroud for her fund raising efforts over a number of years in helping to make Doreen Roberts “Impossible Dream” a reality. Unfortunately Iris is unwell at the present time and the Trustees and supporters all wish her well for a speedy recovery.

Do you remember?

Several years ago we, together with Cranfield University, funded a research project into the early detection of tuberculosis. Nothing appeared to come of our efforts until recently when I am assured that the method is currently being tested in India and, I believe, Latvia. I know they are both a long way from Gloucestershire but it’s nice to know that the financial support wasn’t wasted. We await further developments.

Pulmonary Rehabilitation

We worked hard on this one but the Gloucestershire Primary Care Trusts could not find the money to fund a permanent service. I now hear that, once again, the possible provision of a pulmonary rehabilitation service, in one form or another, will again be on the funding agenda for March 2006. Worcestershire got their service by lobbying M.Ps, newspapers, radio stations and anyone else with a voice. If you fancy writing a letter, now would be a very good time. 

Now I need you!

I suppose that no newsletter would be complete without a plea for help


                                                                                             
Store Collections

January 13th and 14th saw Steph McKeever and her wonderful family staff a store collection at Tesco, Stow-on-the Wold. Steph and Charlie run the Coach and Horses Inn at Ganborough and undertook the store collection as their contribution to our needs. The collection raised a magnificent £433. Thank you folks – that’s just the kind of help we need.

Tesco, Stroud

We collect at the above store on Friday 27th. and Saturday 28th. January. I am desperate for help. Please ask friends and relations to give me two hours of their time on one or both days. Please phone me at home, 01452 536202 to let me know what you can do.

I know you’ll do your best – Have a Wonderful 2006 and please stay healthy
Thank you for all your help

Ron Hannam
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Nick Robbins of Cheltenham, who lost his much loved wife 9 months ago, road his Harley Davidson motor cycle on a sponsored ‘Round Britain Ride’ He raised the magnificent sum of £2,800 again supported by Gift Aid Declaration. The Trustees have no hesitation in saying “Thanks a million Nick”.





With the help of Jeff Sissons large donation s have been promised from G R Lane Health Products Ltd of Gloucester and the Royal Pigeon Racing Association (British Homing World Show of the Year). The Trustees are, once again, indebted to both for their invaluable support.





Severn Sound Money Mountain has promised £2,000 so long as they make their target. The support given to local organisations and charities by this excellent organisation is well known. Again thanks to Severn Sound from our Trustees.
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You Were Quite Magnificent!


You supported the Annual Draw, 


You supported the Fashion Show,


You supported the Cheese and Wine Event


As a result of your excellent support the year has turned from looking like being disappointing to achieving all our targets.


Thank You For Your Support 
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Donations in the ‘pipe-line’








